

JOAN M. FRITSCHE Attorney & Counselor at Law

(720) 833-4223 joan.fritsche@shearercall.com

May 9, 2019

Mr. Fred Starr Planning & Development Director Town of Erie 645 Holbrook Street Erie, CO 80516

Re: Erie Farm Metropolitan District – Service Plan Amendment

Mr. Starr:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Erie Farm Metropolitan District, we are requesting a second continuance of the Service Plan Amendment Hearing before the Town Board of Trustees. We understand the next available meeting date is June 25th.

The District's Board is requesting additional time for coordinating with the Compass Subdivision's homeowners association to inform the property owners and residents about the District, its purpose, and the reasons for the requested Service Plan Amendment.

Thank you for your assistance on this matter.

Sincerely,

SHEARER & FRITSCHE, PC

Joan M Fitselve

Joan M. Fritsche